DEPUTY DIRECTOR,

NANDANKANAN ZOOLOGICAL PARK

P.0O-BARANG, DIST-KHURDA, PIN-754005
PHONE/FAX NO-0674-2466075,(M) 9437022023
Email: deputydirector.kanan@gmail.com

TNGLEAN

CONSERVE | EDUCATE | INSPIRE

CORRIGENDUM-I

Notice NoE%IPMU/NKZPIQ5I2025 Dt. 04.02.2025

In continuation to this office Tender Call Notice No.
57/PMU/NKZPDt.31.01.2025 published in the website www.tenderodisha.gov.in &

www nandankanan.org towards “Operation and Maintenance of Boating Facilities on

Kanjia Lake at Nandankanan Zoological Park and State Botanical Garden” is hereby

cancelled due to some unavoidable administrative reasons.

Dep irector
Nandankanan Zoological Park

-----------------

Copy submitted to Deputy Director (Adv) & Deputy Secretary
to Govt. | & P.R Deptt, Bhubaneswar with a request to publish the tender
corrigendum notice in two nos. of leading Oriya Daily and in one English daily at
an early date for wide circulation of this notice. The Complimentary copy of the
News Papers may be sent to this office for reference and record.

De Director
Nandankanan Zoological Park



